
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR JULY 18, 2021 
                   In person worship every Sunday at 10:00 a.m.    
                        Live Streaming online at Saintmarkschurch.com 

 
ALTAR FLOWERS—The 2021 Altar Flower notebook is located in the  
Narthex. Please feel free to signup for altar flowers which continue to be 
$40.00.  August 15, 22, and 29 are available. Please write checks payable to 
St. Mark’s with a notation - altar flowers.  Thank you! Flower Guild 
 
RECRUITING VOLUNTEERS—Please contact Fr. Fred †, 
fetaat@gmail.com or Anita in the office @ 843-722-0267 or  
office@saintmarkschurch.com. Thank you! 
 Readers—First Reading and the Psalm 
 Readers—2nd Reading and Prayers of the People 
 Choir—please see Loretta, our organist, or email her,  
                   lorettahaskell@moremusicplease.com. Choir to begin singing  
                   Sunday, September 12, 2021 
 Ushers 
 Chalice Bearers (will train) 
 
            Union of Black Episcopalians 53rd Annual Conference 
It’s time to register for the UBE Churchwide Revival, scheduled for  
July 27-30, 2021! The 2021 conference – a completely virtual event  
To register, go to ube.org. 

The theme this year is “Lift Every Voice and Sing” and is being presented as 
a conference/revival. We will be celebrating LEVAS: 40 years-a collection of 
Afro-American spirituals and other songs. There will be a tribute to the late 
Rt. Rev. Barbra C, Harris, Bishop Suffragan, Diocese of Massachusetts,  
reflections on the 100 year anniversary of the Tulsa Massacre and memorial 
of COVID deaths.  
                                                                                                   

 

 
continued - Union of Black Episcopalians 53rd Annual Conference 

     Bishop Michael Curry will be one of the presenters, as well as Bishop Carl 
Wright, former priest at St. Mark’s and honorary chair of UBE.  The Rev. 
Cannon Dr. Wilmot T. Merchant, II, Rector of St. Stephen’s North Myrtle 
Beach will be in attendance as well. 
     This conference promises to be a new experience for the organization—a 
true revival! I strongly encourage all St. Mark’s members and visitors to  
partake of this unique experience.  Minerva T. King 
 
THANK YOU—Dear Friends, 
My sincere thanks for the wonderful send off for Ellen and me.  Both the  
reception and the generous gift  are deeply appreciated!  Our four plus years 
at Saint Mark’s were a blessing that enriched our faith and lives.  May God 
bless you as you move forward with the mission and ministry of Jesus Christ. 
Father Philip† 
 
Thank you all for your continued support through your pledge donations.   
Your continued faithful giving and financial commitment for the mission and 
ministry of St. Mark’s is always appreciated. Pledge donations can be given 
in person during church service, mailed to 18 Thomas Street, Charleston, SC 
29403 or given online via Tithe.ly through St. Mark’s webpage, 
saintmarkschurch.com—giving. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alphonso Grayson—July 20 
Mike Jefferson—July 30 
Fr. Fred Thompson—July 31 
 

When is your birthday?   Let the office know, 843-722-0267 or email  
office@saintmarkschurch.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


